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I am writing today to oppose this bill. Mail-in voting is the most equitable form of 

voting. It allows those with limited transportation access, working class families, and 

disabled folks access to voting in a way that they won’t get in most other states. I 

vehemently oppose this bill and demand justice and equitable access to voting for all 

Oregon residents.  


